
 

 

Hong Kong St. Louis School Catholic Parents Association 
Circular No.2 (24-25) 

 
25th February, 2025 

 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 

Recruitment for Mongolia Pilgrimage Tour  
 

Hong Kong St. Louis School Catholic Parents Association (CPA) is organizing an Outer Mongolia pilgrimage 
tour in May, the Month of Holy Mother. You are cordially invited to join this journey, to Accompanying the Youth 
and Dialogue with Culture. 
 

As an integral part of faith formation, CPA is committed to following the example set by St. John Bosco and 
our Blessed Mother Virgin Mary. The Mongolia Pilgrimage tour aims to enable participants to gain a first-hand 
understanding of the life of different countries and enrich their knowledge of Christianity through pilgrimage, field study 
activities, school visits and services. 
 

We are grateful that Principals, Dr Yick & Miss Chan (Primary Section), will be our tour leaders. It is an 
exceptional extraordinary honor that School Supervisor Rev. Matthew Chan has kindly agreed to be the pilgrimage 
spiritual director for us. Necessary resources, guidance, and encouragement will be provided for all participants to enjoy 
a unique learning experience, broadening their horizons and cultivating�interfaith and intercultural dialogue.  
 

As we begin this new year of 2025, humbly we ask Mary Help of Christians, pray for us! May her intercession 
guide and protect us throughout the year, as we strive for growth, learning, and compassion. With her support, we 
embark on this journey with hope and grace. 
 

Relevant details of the tour are as follows: 
 

Date:  15 May to 21 May 2025 (Thu - Wed) 
Location:  Ulan Bator & Darhan 

Target:  Students / Parents / Guardians / CPA Members & Families 
Tour Fee:  HKD 15,590 
Capacity:  30  

Programme:  Pilgrimage and services, spiritual and knowledge exchange  
Organizer:  Hong  Kong Pilgrimage Services Centre (Licence No: 353665) 
Remarks:  1. Please refer to Appendix 1 (Itinerary and Insurance Matters) 

2. Recognition awards will be presented to outstanding participants.  
3. To have additional coverage of insurance, participants can purchase appropriate 

travel insurance themselves Based on their own needs. 
4. Deadline for application: 7th March, 2025. 
5. Student participants may apply for financial assistance from school, maximum 

amount up to HKD 3,000 
 

Please sign and complete the reply slip.  
For enquiries: slscpahk@gmail.com 

 
Thank you for your kind attention.  

 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Laura Ho                                          
Chairperson of CPA 
 
 



 
 

 
 

Reply Slip of CPA Circular No. 2 (24-25) 
Recruitment for Mongolia Pilgrimage Tour 

Dear Chairperson, 
 

As parent /guardian of__________________________________of Class_______(No. ____), I acknowledge 
receipt of the CPA circular no.2 (24-25), I* wish / do not wish to register for the pilgrimage. Number of participants: 
__________.  
 
 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: ______________________ 
 

Name of Parent/Guardian: ______________________ 
 

Contact No.: ______________________ 
 

Date: ______________________ 
*Please delete as appropriate. 

※Please return this reply slip to Ms Ico Yuen of School Office via Class Teacher on or before 7th March, 2025※ 


